
 

City of Sebastopol 

Public Works Department 
714 Johnson Street 

Sebastopol, California 95472 
Phone:  707-823-5331    Fax:  707-823-4721 

Email:  ddelprete@cityofsebastopol.org 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

March 11, 2019 

 

Beginning on Wednesday, March 13, with an anticipated completion date of Tuesday, March 19, the City 

of Sebastopol Public Works Department has scheduled removal and replacement of the street trees located 

in the 300 block on N. Main Street.  

The removal of the trees and the excavation of the extensive root system can be loud and disruptive. We 

will make every effort to limit the use of additional parking spaces and attempt to keep construction noise 

to a minimum. 

 

 

 
 

We appreciate your patience during this project and apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Public Works Department. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
Dante Del Prete 

Public Works Superintendent 

 
Note:  Flyers will be delivered to businesses adjacent to all projects. 


